
 
 

WHEELIES  (PTA) 
 

We are very lucky to have an active PTA called 

WHEELIES.  The aim of Wheelies is to provide social 

events for the children (and sometimes the parents!) 

whilst raising some extra money for the school.  I am 

sure our parents would also say that it is a good way of 

meeting other parents and new members are always made 

very welcome.  You may wish to become very involved and 

become a member of the committee, or you may just 

wish to volunteer your services for help at a certain 

event.  However much time you are able to give is always 

appreciated.  You can also support the school and 

Wheelies by attending the organised events.  Events 

such as the Summer Fayre are lovely because our school 

community come together and the children have fun.  

There are many events organised such as: 
 

 Summer Fayres 

 Christmas activities and a visit from Father Christmas 

 Christmas raffle 

 Friday tuck shops 

 Pre-loved uniform sales 

 Cake sales 

 Disco’s 

 

Please look out on ParentMail for information. 


